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June 19, 2024 

 
 

Dear Pastor Kelley and Friends: 
 

 We are grateful to the Lord for His blessings upon the Churches and 
Bible College. Thank you for your faithfulness and part in praying for 
and supporting our ministry. 
 
We thank the Lord for allowing us to complete the end of one more 
cycle of training in the Bible College. Three students fulfilled 
satisfactorily their preparation 
for the ministry and twenty-

two more continue to advance in this process. We have 11 
studying for their Bachelors degree in the INSTEP program via 
LBU in Lousiana. God blessed us immensely during the evening 
and morning services. We were greatly encouraged, blessed 
and edified by the preaching and the fellowship with the 
pastors and members of the churches that attended. 
 
Following are some prayer requests concerning the work we would like to share with you: 

• Sharon’s and my health and the health of the Harveys. 
• Intermediate and Youth Camp in July. The purpose of our camp is to motivate the young 

people of our churches to seek the will of God for their lives and surrender their lives to Him.  
• For the Lord to continue using the personnel and faculty in instructing and training of those 

who have been called by God into the ministry. 
• The Lord to continue sending more workers into his harvest and grant us a good number of 

new students in September. 
• God to provide for some special needs related to the maintenance and improvement of the 

Seminary facilities: electrical system, dining room, public bathrooms. 
 
Thank you very much for your prayers and investment of love, faith and resources in this ministry. 
We trust that our faithful and loving God will continue to pour out his abundant blessings on you. 
 
“Then saith he unto his disciples, the harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye 
therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” –Matt. 9:37-38.  

 
Your missionaries, 

 
 

Larry & Sharon Lilly 

Thank you for your offerinngs 
for support, Bible College and 
Specials received Mar - May 
300.00 


